
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting School at  
Our Lady of Lourdes RC Primary School  



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In September, it will be time for 
you to start coming to school. Your 

school is called  
Our Lady of Lourdes RC  

Primary School.  



   

 

My name is Ms Wetherell and I will be 
your teacher when you start school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will have lots of fun at school, playing 
and learning together. 

I can’t wait to see you in September!  



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you come to school you will 
wear a uniform with a special blue 

jumper or cardigan!  



   

 

 

This is the children’s entrance into 
your new classroom.  



   

 

 

Once you are through the gates 
you will see an adult waiting for 

you at the door.  
We will help you to find your name 
on the door so that we know you 

are here! 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the porch near your classroom 
you will have a special peg on the 

wall with your name on it.  
 

This is where you hang your coat 
and bag. 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will want to know how many  
children are at school so you will 
sit on the floor for Register Time. 
When I say your name, you can  

answer: 
 “Good Morning, Ms Wetherell.””!  



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You might already know some of 
the boys and girls in your class but 

don’t worry if you don’t  
because you will quickly make 

friends!  



   

 

 

At school we have lots of fun jobs 
to do!  

Sometimes we work with our 
friends...  



   

 

 

Sometimes we work with our 
teachers...  



   

 

 

Sometimes we work on our own...  



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We work inside and outside, even if it is 
raining!  

(So always bring your coat and wellies!)  



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have our lunch in the school hall.  
Our dinner ladies and Year 6 buddies look 

after us and show us what to do.  



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each day we have a snack and a drink.  
You can bring your own water bottle and 
also ask your parents to sign you up for 

milk.  



   

 

PE and Outdoor Learning 

We do PE at school - that means we do 
our exercises and keep fit!  

We come to school in our PE kit every  
Friday.  

 

We have outdoor learning either with 
ScoutEd  or Ms Wetherell once a week.  
 

You will find out your outdoor learning 
day in September and you will come to 

school dressed in suitable clothes.  


